
 

Year 3 - Summer 2 Newsletter 

          We hope that you’ve all had a lovely break! 

Welcome back to our final half term in Year 3! 

 

Maths: We will be learning about Properties of Shape, Time, Money and  

Statistics.  We will continue our work on times tables too.   

Please continue to access TT rock stars at home! 

Literacy: ‘Our writing will be based around ‘The Hodgeheg’ by Dick 

King-Smith. We will complete an Author Study, stories with familiar 

settings, descriptive writing and explanation texts. 

 

Science:  This half term we will be learning about Plants, their structures, life cycle, 

water travelling and the role of flowers. 

 

History: Why is our local area known as the Potteries? Knowledge, community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum: Wednesday 10th July 2024. 

 

PE: Every WEDNESDAY 

This half term the children will be taking part in Athletics lessons.  

No jewellery or watches will be allowed to be worn during PE and long hair must be 

tied back. Please don’t forget to come to school dressed in your PE kit on that day and 

bring your water bottle. 

 

Religious Education: The children will be learning: Would visiting the River Ganges feel 

special to a non- Hindu?  

 

Computing: The children will be learning about the importance of E-safety.  

Also: Events and Actions: Programming B Scratch   

Music: Performing together: Spotlight performing. 

Drama: Active Approaches to Shakespeare: Romeo & Juliet 

KS2 Shakespeare Sharing Event: Thursday 20th June 2024 2pm 

 

 



 

German: Felix and Franzi: Chapter 12 Seasons and revision of vocabulary & songs. 

 

DT: Food technology  

 

Art & Design: 3D Clay to learn joining techniques and how an armature can be used to create a piece 

of 3D art. 3D clay work will be covered during our trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum.  

Use of Primary/Secondary colours.   Artist: Clarice Cliff 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Spellings homework will be sent out every Friday. This homework is compulsory and needs to be 

brought back in to school please by the following Friday. The homework letter is optional and will 

help your child learn more about their topics. 

Reading   

All children will take part in Whole Class Reading sessions on  

Fridays. (individual reading will also take place in school).  

It is expected that all children read their individual books at home at least 4 times weekly. Please fill 

in the reading records to show us what you have worked on/read at home. Before your child can 

swap their book, they will need to take a quiz to check their understanding of the text.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries please do not hesitate to contact us via class dojo or after 

school.   

     Thank you for your continued support,  

    Mrs O’Driscoll & Mrs Wardle 

Miss LeQueux, Mrs Rigby & Miss Goldstraw 

 


